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I fully support this bill and recognize that the department of corrections is in 

desperate need of being held accountable to make much needed improvements in 

living conditions for incarcerated people in Oregon. I want the DOC to implement a 

list of policies for adults in custody, including policies related to gender-responsive, 

evidence-based, and trauma-informed practices at Coffee Creek Correctional Facility. 

Incarcerated folks deserve better treatment than they're currently receiving and 

deserve to be treated like full humans.  


